
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net              Sunday, December 15, 2019 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM    
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #145                                              “O Come, All Ye Faithful”                                                                 

Hymn #144                                                    “How Great Our Joy”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Hymn #119                         “O Thou Joyful, O Thou Wonderful”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Hymn #88 (red hymnal)                                              “In a Cave”                                                 

                                                                                                         

Special Music                                     J’Nan Ensz & Jaine Troxel 

 

Message                       Paul Carpenter 

“Messiah’s Names and Their Meanings”  

Isaiah 7:14; 9:6 

Announcements 

Worship in giving 

Missionaries of the Week: Menno & Barb Kroeker 
*The daughter of Brazilian missionary colleagues (Pollyana) is studying at 

Moody Bible Institute in Chicago. She has never been so far away from her 

home in the Amazon Basin. We were able to get a cheap ticket for her to 

come spend 2 weeks with us over the holidays. She is so excited - and so are 

we! She arrives in Tennessee on Dec. 21 and stays until Jan. 4. She says that 

she is "homesick for Brazilian food". (We can do that!) Cristy and Erik will 

be coming those dates also. Please pray for safe travels and a wonderful time 

all together. *We will celebrate our 50th wedding anniversary on December 

27th - with just our family here. God has been gracious to us over these years, 

through times of drought and times of plenty. We are so blessed. *Pray that 

the Nambikuara believers will celebrate Christ's birth in a godly manner and 

share the Good News of Jesus to others in their own ethnic group.  
 

This week pray for HUMBOLDT BIBLE CHURCH in Humboldt, Saskatchewan, with 

Pastor Sean Brandow and his wife Marsha. 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM 
 

Songs 

Group Prayer 

Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 

“The Dispensation of the Millennium” (Part XIII) 

Daniel 7:9-14 

Closing                                                                          

Awana continues this evening at 5:00 PM. It is Store Night. We need leaders here 

at 4:40 PM to listen to T&T clubbers say 2.8; Leaders will teach 3.1 & 3.2. We 

need volunteers to help wrap gifts for the clubbers during the store time. If you 

can help, it would be appreciated. If you have extra wrapping paper, tape, and gift 

bags, bring those along, too. Leaders, bring two dozen cookies for the kids to eat 

after they are finished shopping. 

 

Q&A Bible Study is this Wednesday, December 18 at 7:00 PM. Please bring 

finger foods. It would be great if some attendees could stay afterwards and help 

tidy up the Fellowship Hall and kitchen for when our guests use it on Sunday. 

 

There will be a Memorial Service for J’Nan’s father, John Hiebert, this coming 

Saturday, December 21, at 10:30 AM at the Beatrice Mennonite Church, 1220 

Summit Street. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TIME HAS CHANGED. 

 

Next Sunday, Dec 22, the Bleich family will be using our new building from 10:00 

AM till 5:00 PM. 

 

The Christmas Program is next Sunday, December 22, at 7:00 PM. Be thinking 

about what you or your family can do to contribute to this wonderful night of 

celebration. If you have a song, let Jeremy know ASAP. There will be no Awana 

that evening. Please bring Christmas Goodies for a time of Fellowship afterwards. 

 

There will be a New Year’s Eve Get-Together on Wednesday, December 31, 

beginning with a Carry-in Dinner at 7:00 PM. Bring food, snacks, and your 

favorite games.  

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: Dec 15 Melissa Schultis Emerson   

Dec 22 J’Nan Ensz Avery  Dec 29 Nancy Heidemann Fischer  

Jan 5 Dominique Clay Sarah  Jan 12 Kelli Heidemann Seth 


